
The date: 9/26/2023 
The week number: 39 
The walk number: 1732 
The weather: 81 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Judi Sato, 
 Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, Robin Savoian 
  
The birds (22) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

26  Bushtit 0.62 

3 American Crow 0.88 

2 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 House Finch 0.88 

1 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.38 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

1 Black Phoebe 0.88 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

5 Common Raven 0.62 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.50 

1 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.25 

4 Townsend’s Warbler 0.38 

1 Wilson Warbler 0 

4 Cedar Waxwing 0.12 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.62 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:01 
 
We did very well; we got 22 species when the prediction was 19.1. We are starting to see the 
warblers. We didn’t get the yellow-rumped, which was only 25% probable, but it is 75% 
probable for the next walk. The main highlight was the observation of 4 Cedar Waxwings over 
on Del Mar. Those were only 12% probable. They were acting like flycatchers; I’ve not seen 
them do that before. Interesting walk. 
 
Alan,  
10/2/2023 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


